Marcela Bourseau

De: Presidencia ADFC <presidenciaadfc@gmail.com>

Enviado em: sexta-feira, 15 de abril de 2022 14:58

Para: predrag.bambic@gmail.com; marcelabourseau@gmail.com;
alexsterian@gmail.com

Assunto: Board member of Adriana Bernal Martinez

Dear Predrag Bambic, Marcela Bourseau, Sterian Alexandru,

Dear IMAGO Election Committee,

On behalf of ADFC, Colombian Association of Cinematography, | would like to present Adriana Bernal Martinez,
actually co-vicepresident of IMAGO as board member, in case of her position change in the future she could be a
member of the board as well.

Kind regards,

Jorge Mario Vera

ADFC President
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